
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

   

17th December 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Year 7 Walesby Trip Wednesday 20th July – Friday 22nd July 2022 

Alderman White is delighted to offer your child in Year 7 the opportunity to attend a residential at Walesby 

Forest Outdoor Adventure Activity Centre, see www.walesbyforest.org.uk for more information.  This trip 

has been running for many years, usually in the Winter term but this year we are very excited to be going in 

the Summer!  

It is a great opportunity for students to have some outdoor fun and participate in new activities that they 

have not experienced before.  The cost of the two-night residential is £135.00. The cost includes coach 

transport from school, two nights’ accommodation in a tent, all meals and a wide range of activities. Please 

note that tented accommodation does include the tent but students will need to provide a roll mat and 

sleeping bag. A full kit list will be sent out nearer the time. 

If you would like your son or daughter to attend Walesby, then, please complete the following by Friday 14th 

January 2022: 

Deposit payment of £27.00 made online via the My Child at School App (MCAS), or by cash or cheque (made 

payable to White Hills Park Trust). 

Use the link below to submit the Parental Consent Form, which includes medical and dietary requirements.  

Parent Consent Form Link: https://forms.office.com/r/V5gD0W9w9n  

Trip payments are due at the following intervals: 

£27.00 Deposit by 14th January 

£27.00 by 4th February 

£27.00 by 4th March 

£27.00 by 1st April 

£27.00 Final Payment by 6th May. 

All payments, whether in full or instalment, should be considered NON-REFUNDABLE unless as a result of 

Trust withdrawal on the grounds of behaviour, trip cancellation, receipt of a medical certificate, or in certain 

circumstances, a replacement is found. If a reserve place is offered and accepted, payment in full will be 

expected prior to the date of the trip. 

 

 

http://www.walesbyforest.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/r/V5gD0W9w9n


 
 
*If financial assistance is required, applications can be made to support the trip dependent on 

circumstances. At reception there are financial assistance application forms available for you to complete 

or you can email white@whptrust.org to request a form.  This will need returning to reception for the 

attention of the Finance department. 

Under the requirements of the Education Reform Act 1988, we can only raise the cost of the visit by voluntary 

contributions. No student will be omitted because parents/carers are unable to pay. However, without a 

sufficient level of funding, the trip may not be able to proceed. 

We plan to hold a short tutor teams meeting one evening nearer the date to give parents and students all 

the information regarding the residential, including a kit list.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me at school or by email should you have any questions. 

Yours faithfully,    

Alan Lea 
Outdoor Education Lead 
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